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Goodwell, Incorporated
ATTN: Gerald Bullard, President
Box 195
Upton, Wyoming 82730

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 23, 1983, in response to our letter and
Notice of Violation dated May 3, 1983. As discussed with you during the
enforcement conference held on April 19, 1983, we regard the number and
repetitive nature of the violations discovered during this inspection with
concern and indicated that we would review your response, including the
improvements made in your management control, to determine if additional
enforcement actions are necessary.

Based on our review of your response, we have no further questions regarding
your corrective actions. We will review implementation of these actions
during a future inspection to ensure they have been effective in preventing
a recurrence of these violations.

Sincerely,

/S/
Glen D. Brown, Chief
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